
Dear FCC,

As a blind American, I fully support the FCC proposed rules for
descriptive video under Docket No.99-339. Descriptive Video should be made
as widely available as possible, and any regulations that the Fcc can
implement to bring this about is good for the blind people of this country
to insure better access to television.
Sincerely,
Cheryl Cumings


